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May 16, 2022 

 

FOREST HILLS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE FOR BOARD OF EDUCATION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, May 18, 2022, at 
6:20 p.m. prior to the regular Board of Education meeting.  The hearing will be held at Nagel 
Middle School, 1500 Nagel Road, Cincinnati, OH 45255, Room 142. 

Purpose of the Public Hearing is to comply with ORC 3313.48 (HB59) requirements 
regarding adoption of school district calendar (2023-2024):  At least thirty (30) days prior 
to adopting a school calendar, the Board shall hold a public hearing on the school calendar, 
addressing topics that include, but are not limited to, the total number of hours in a school 
year, length of school day, and beginning and end dates of instruction. 

The 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 district calendars will be available for download and 
review, from our district website, prior to adoption in June.  Questions specifically related 
to the calendar can be directed to Rob Fellows at robfellows@foresthills.edu.  

 

 
Scot T. Prebles 
Superintendent 
 
“Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled 
person to be able to participate in this activity.” 


